
This tournament is a great opportunity to play a sought-after private course and support a local
cause. Registration can be completed online at Rachel Morrison Memorial Golf Tournament or by
scanning the QR code below. If you are unable to play, donations can be made using the same
link. 

Please share this invitation with friends and colleagues. Any questions can be directed to John
Morrison at johnemorrison1977@gmail.com. Checks can be sent to the Greater Lowell Community
Foundation, 100 Middlesex Street, Suite 202, Lowell. MA 01852.

We hope you can join us!   30 JUNE30 JUNE  

SWING INTO ACTION!

Please join us at Vesper Country Club for the 11th annual
Rachel Morrison Golf Tournament on Monday, June 30th,
2025.

Rachel was a dedicated student who had a strong
passion for the ocean and a commitment to advancing
its conservation through her research. In her honor, all
proceeds from this year’s tournament will be donated to
the Greater Lowell Community Fund to support marine
conservation scholarships.

11TH 11TH ANNUAL RACHEL MORRISONANNUAL RACHEL MORRISON
GOLF TOURNAMEGOLF TOURNAMENT 2025NT 2025
Organized by the Morrison Family

Rachel was a dedicated student with a passion for being at sea and applying her research
to the future health of the ocean. 

All proceeds raised will be donated to marine conservation scholarships.

The Morrison Family 20252025  
REGISTER REGISTER NOWNOW  

CHECK-IN: 9:00CHECK-IN: 9:00  
START TIME: 10:30START TIME: 10:30

https://glcf.fcsuite.com/erp/donate/list/event?event_date_id=3574

